
 

Forward Motion Insider Update - November 21, 2017 

Dear Insider, 

As we prepare to celebrate the Thanksgiving holiday this week, we'd like to extend our 

gratitude to you for being part of the GCS family.  We are grateful that you are on this 

journey with us as we work to expand and enhance our school, so that young children 

in our community may learn and grow with us for many years to come! 

This is traditionally a week of sharing - sharing of time, sharing of memories, sharing 

of meals, and more.  In that spirit, we would like to share our Forward 

Motion Project video widely!  We think you will enjoy hearing from some members of 

the GCS family as they reflect on where we have been and where we are going. 

We're hoping to generate a lot of excitement for Forward Motion this week, and we 

need your help!  This Wednesday, November 22, 2017 is Groton Community 

School's Day of Sharing.  You can help us spread the word about Forward 

Motion by forwarding this email and/or sharing our webpage via all of your social 

media channels, including Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, LinkedIn, etc. Let everyone 

know you support GCS and the Forward Motion Project!  

Please visit www.GCSForwardMotion.org to watch the video, see our latest plans, and 

read past issues of the Insider Update. 

Thank you for all you do for the school, for Forward Motion, and for being a part of 

the GCS family.  Warm wishes for a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday! 

All my best, 

 

Debbie MacDonald, co-chair Forward Motion Campaign 

DMacDonald@GCSForwardMotion.org 

P.S. Be sure to let everyone know about our drawing for a $100 gift 

certificate from Gibbet Hill Grill for new Forward Motion Insiders through 

December 31, 2017 who use promo code “FALL2017”. 
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